
 

End Of Year Feast with Friends 
All members and their guests are invited to a celebratory lunch to 

mark the end of 2018. 
 

Wednesday, 28th November, starting at 11.45am 
(Doors Open 11.30am) 
Gympie Bowls Club 

16 Bowlers Drive, Southside 
 

This is a Bring-a-Plate lunch 
All those attending are asked to bring a plate of food to contribute 

to the main meal. 
 

There is also a charge of $5.00, with Tea, Coffee and 
Dessert provided.  

 
Tickets must be pre-purchased by Friday 23rd and can be bought 

in class from members of the Committee. 
 

You can also buy tickets from Susan Hayes, President at  
GCP on Tuesday 20th between 9.15 and 10.15 

or  
Centro Food Court on Wednesday 21st between 8.45 and 10.45 

 

Not sure what to bring? 
 

As dessert is provided, please bring savoury food. 
While there will be cutlery and plates, finger food is easiest to 

handle, but the only food you should avoid bringing is something 
with a runny sauce, as it can take over the whole plate. 

 
Some ideas to get you started: 

Meatballs, Blinis, Drumsticks, Lettuce Cups, Spring Rolls, Mini 
Quiche, Coleslaw, Sliced Meats, Vol-au-Vents, Mini Pizza, Frittatas, 

Sushi Rolls, Zucchini Slice, Salad Skewers, Club Sandwiches, 
Potato Salad, Devilled Eggs, Satay Sticks, Waldorf Salad, Crudités 

and Dip. 

 


